
  

Summary of Conclusions, Tuesday 29 April 2025  

 

Technical Workstream updates   

• The Chair requested Technical Workstream co-leads to provide an update on their 
progress. In particular, what recommendations have been agreed so far, and whether any 
major contentious issues exist.  

• TW co-leads reported positive progress towards finalising recommendations by the 
agreed timeline of 15 May  – no major roadblocks have been identified.  

• The Chair proposed that as a general principle, the recommendations must be based on 
current market arrangements as of June 2025 – if there are major structural changes 
subsequently, the recommendations will need to be reviewed.  

• It was agreed that a standardised format for the workstream recommendations will be 
developed.  

• It was agreed that a public event will be held to support the publication of the Industry 
Roadmap. 

• A dedicated session of the Operational Timetable coordination group took place 
immediately following the Committee meeting. 
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